
 

 

 
 

 
October 21, 2015 
 
 
The latest bargaining update is now available. If you have not 
already received it from your local please contact your local 
executive for a copy. 
 
Our next central bargaining days are scheduled for  
October 27 and 28.   
 
Thank you for support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

www.osbcc.ca  
www.facebook.com/CUPEeducationworkers  

Twitter: @osbcc 
 
 

ME:gb/cope491 

 
 

21 


